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There’s a lot of excitement on campus, especially among the freshmen class. At the same time, 
we’ve met freshmen who are also nervous, anxious, and looking to make friends and find 
community. Please pray for our Cru communities to be places where students feel welcome and 
where they experience the love and grace of Jesus.

I'm sharing these pictures from MIT to give you a window into the work we are doing throughout 
New England (really on campuses all over the world). 

Please pray for God to sustain our staff, students, and faculty. I'm praying for myself, our staff, our 
students and faculty to abide in Christ and live in the power of the Holy Spirit and be witnesses to 
Jesus - that God may use us to bring others to faith in Jesus.

I'm traveling to Denver September 11-15 for a few days of meetings with the Executive Directors 
and the other Mission Directors from around the US. I'm looking forward to what God has for us. 
Please pray I have ears to hear from the Lord.

Upon my return I'll have my regular leadership connection with with all the New England team 
leaders. This summer and fall I, along with others, have been planning for two conferences being 
held in November. One is for junior and seniors, called Next. And the other is a retreat for all the 
campus ministry staff living in New England. Along with my other responsibilities, I'll be working 
on these from now till Thanksgiving. 

September 28th, I will have rotator cuff surgery on my left shoulder. (I'm left handed.)  One of my 
sisters will come to help me for two+ weeks while I figure out how to do life with one hand, fix 
meals, and drive me to the doctors for follow up and to physical therapy. I'm very thankful to have 
her help. 

And I'm thankful for you. I could never do all this if it weren't for our partnership in the gospel. 

Because God is seeking and saving,

MIT Freshmen Orientation Week 
Events - Free Ice Cream & Boba 
Tea Social

We’re so thankful for these 
opportunities to connect with 
students and we pray for things 
like free chicken and free boba tea 
to be so much more than free 
food. We hope these gifts turn into 
ongoing spiritual and gospel 
conversations.


